
Minutes 
Design Review Board 

Wednesday, February 22, 2006 
Flynn Building 

 
 Present:  Frank Riepe (Chairman), Dan Martin, Deborah Kruskal, Linda Wade 
 Absent:   Tris Windle 
 
Sign Application; Cutting Field, Maynard Road 
 
Dennis Mannone, Director of Park and Recreation, was present. 
 
The Design Review Board had the following recommendations: 

• Reduce the size of “Park and Recreation” so it fits on one line 
• Move the top line of type down a bit from the upper border 
• “Town of Sudbury” line to have normally proportioned type  
• Leave more space for the Town Seal, primarily above it 

 
The applicant is to resubmit a revised copy for approval at the next meeting of the Board 
in two weeks. 
 
Sign Application; Post Road Clothier, 353 Boston Post Road 
 
David Bush, owner was present. 
The application is for one primary and one secondary sign.  The Board unanimously 
approved the application with one revision: 
The length of the second line on the secondary sign should be reduced so as not to be as 
long as the first line. 
 
BMW Dealership Site Plan 
 
To be reviewed at the next meeting. 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
The minutes of 2/9/06 were approved. 
 


